

VOCABULARY SECTION

1 Match 1–6 with a–f.

- | | | |
|---------------|--------------|----------------------|
| 1 commit | <u> c </u> | a a thief |
| 2 break | <u> </u> | b some money |
| 3 rob | <u> </u> | c a crime |
| 4 steal | <u> </u> | d into a house |
| 5 catch | <u> </u> | e corruption |
| 6 investigate | <u> </u> | f a store |

2 Complete the text with the crime words.

arrested caught chased committed
 investigate ~~investigating~~ robbed stole

Detectives are ¹ investigating a robbery at Sapphire Jewelry Store on 11th Avenue. A thief ² _____ the store late on Saturday night and ³ _____ jewelry worth \$50,000. The police ⁴ _____ a man in their police cars this morning as he was trying to leave the city. They ⁵ _____ him on 8th Avenue and immediately ⁶ _____ him. Police don't believe the man ⁷ _____ the crime alone, and they are continuing to ⁸ _____ the robbery.

1 Match 1–8 with a–h to make movies and TV shows.

- | | | |
|--------|--------------|-------------------------|
| 1 re | <u> d </u> | a lk show |
| 2 doc | <u> </u> | b opera |
| 3 com | <u> </u> | c rts show |
| 4 ta | <u> </u> | d ality show |
| 5 ani | <u> </u> | e or movie |
| 6 soap | <u> </u> | f umentary |
| 7 spo | <u> </u> | g mation |
| 8 horr | <u> </u> | h edy |

2 Complete the movies and TV shows.

- Who is the special guest on tonight's talk s_how?
- Let's watch this d_____ about the people of the Andes.
- I like a _____ m_____ because they're exciting.
- Do you enjoy watching s_____ f_____ movies like *Star Trek*?



GRAMMAR SECTION

5 Complete the sentences with the past progressive or simple past form of the verbs.

call come fall have help jump run
see sit visit

Last summer, I ¹ was visiting my friends in Miami. One day, we were ² _____ lunch in a café when we ³ _____ a robbery. We ⁴ _____ at a table on the sidewalk when a teenage boy ⁵ _____ past us on a skateboard. While he was skating past us, he ⁶ _____ off his skateboard. A woman ⁷ _____ over to see if he was OK. While she ⁸ _____ the teenager, a man took her bag, picked up the skateboard, and ⁹ _____ onto it. While he was skating down the street, we ¹⁰ _____ the police, but they arrived too late.

5 Complete the sentences with the past participles.

designed done flown met played
ridden saved sung visited won

- 1 Robin has done two bungee jumps.
- 2 Peter has _____ a motorcycle in San Francisco.
- 3 You've never _____ any money.
- 4 My sister has never _____ a prize.
- 5 Nori has _____ a new website.

6 Write sentences with the past progressive and simple past in the correct order.

- 1 a thief / steal / my bag
while / I / talk / to my friend
A thief stole my bag while I was talking to my friend.
- 2 Katy / ride / bike
when / she / hear / an alarm

- 3 while / I / shopping
I / buy / some great bargains

- 4 they / clean / the house
when / we / call

- 5 Jane / meet / her boyfriend
while / she / work / in Europe

- 6 Alan / score / a goal
while / we / eat lunch

- 6 They've _____ Brazil.
- 7 We've _____ a famous sports star.
- 8 I've never _____ a song on stage.
- 9 Franco has never _____ the piano.
- 10 Grandpa has never _____ in a plane.

BE STREETWISE AND STAY SAFE



Many street crimes happen because people aren't careful. There are few things you can do to stay safe

- TIPS**
- Don't walk in quiet areas alone at night.
 - Don't leave your things in a public place.
 - Don't carry a lot of money in your bag.
 - Don't wear expensive jewelry.

READ TWO VICTIMS' STORIES...

Dan was walking home alone after basketball practice. "It was late and there was no one around. I was walking down a small street when I saw two boys. They were walking towards me and they were laughing. While I was walking past, one boy hit me and pushed me down. They stole my backpack and ran away. I didn't chase them because it was dark and I was scared. I reported the robbery to the police, but they didn't catch the thieves. I don't know if they investigated it."

Isabelle left her bike outside a store while she was shopping. "I didn't lock my bike because I was only in the store for a few minutes. I was looking out the window while I was waiting to pay. A man was standing near my bike, but he wasn't doing anything. I wasn't worried. But when I went outside, the guy was riding away fast on my bike. I chased him, but he disappeared quickly. I reported it to the police, but nothing happened."

1 Read the article. What did thieves steal from Dan and Isabelle?

Dan: ¹ _____

Isabelle: ² _____

2 Read the article again. Answer the questions.

1 Why does a lot of street crime happen?

It happens because people aren't careful.

2 Where was Dan when he saw the boys?

3 What happened when Dan walked past them?

4 Why didn't he chase the boys?

5 Look at the tips. What was Dan doing wrong?

6 Where did Isabelle leave her bike?

7 How long was she in the store?

8 What happened when she left the store?

9 What did the police do?

10 Look at the tips. What did Isabelle do wrong?

3 Imagine you were the victim of a crime. Describe what happened. Use the ideas below or your own ideas.

bag on floor bag open
get off disappear go home on bus
report to police sit next to a friend
steal wallet talk woman get on

I was going home on the bus one day ...

LISTENING SECTION

glossary

- Injury / Injured: Physical harm or damage to a person's body.
- Witness: A person who sees an event (like a crime or accident) happen.
- Display: A window, case, or counter where goods are shown for sale.
- Forced entry: Breaking into a building using physical force (e.g., breaking locks).
- Crucial: Extremely important or essential.
- Footage: Video or film recording of an event.



1) Listen to the conversation and circle the correct answer (a, b, or c).

1) When did the robbery take place?

- a) Early in the morning
- b) Just before closing time at 10:00 p.m.
- c) During the middle of the afternoon

2) How many suspects were inside the shop?

- a) Exactly two men
- b) Four men
- c) Only one man

3) What was stolen from the front display?

- a) Glass and tools
- b) Security cameras
- c) Cash and dozens of watches

4) Why was the security camera footage limited?

- a) All the cameras were turned off
- b) Too many cameras were out of order
- c) The robbers stole the video tapes

5) How long did the robbery last?

- a) Less than 2 minutes
- b) About 10 minutes
- c) Over half an hour

2) Listen and write T (True) or F (False). Correct the false statements.

- a. Some of the customers inside the shop were injured during the robbery.
- b. The robbers broke two locks to enter the shop.
- c. The working camera captured footage of a dark car.
- d. There were no witnesses outside the store.
- e. Mr. Carter wishes he had more security staff in the shop.

